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Joint position statement

Industry-led regulation of unhealthy food and drink advertisements is not an adequate

solution to protect children from the harmful impacts of unhealthy food marketing.

Dietitians Australia along with a collective of public health and consumer advocates made a

statement in response to this review.

To read more, download the full joint position statement.

Get in touch

If you have questions about this position statement, contact us at

policy@dietitiansaustralia.org.au
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